Subject: Regatta details
 

From: Philip Tavani <phil.tavani@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 4:05 PM
To: David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc: Michael Martinov <michael@martinov.net>; Joe Erlich <jehrlich@gmail.com>; Chris Mahan <cpmahan@mac.com>

 
Mac,
Thank you for being a Steward of the Regatta.
I am following up in regard to the Oct 9 race.
Discussion points:
-we will need to install one long rope to delineate the racing lanes-using a few random anchor weights to stabilize.
-steaming the visiting boats near the Club employee parking area where the racers will be parking-there will be a dock installed directly below to launch the boats.
-inviting village residents to view the event.
-informing the Village residents of speakers announcing the races and music during down times (between 11-6:00PM).
Please let me know when it would be convenient to discuss.
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